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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

I am a striking nurse at Providence St Vincent in Portland, OR. We are currently 

fighting for better work conditions, safer patient outcomes, and better benefits. 

Financial transparency on hospital strike breaking costs would help shed light on the 

financial burden Providence is willing to incur in order to avoid providing the 

resources its employees deserve. Hospital systems need to be held accountable for 

the choices they make to avoid investing in their own staff. I am in full support of this 

bill. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Telsche Gray RN 


